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Throughout the COVID pandemic we have repeatedly seen when there is elevated transmission in the 
outside community, there will be transmission inside our resident community. Please be aware of the 
risk of potential exposure either from you to the resident or to you when you visit.


Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:


The SNF is currently experiencing a COVID outbreak of 13 positive residents and 2 staff. Sagepoint is 
instituting additional protection measures that may impact visitor movement within the skilled nursing 
facility including the rehabilitation center. Visitors are asked to limit movement to only the resident’s 
room or the Red Room. 


As always, masks will be required and additional PPE measures will be required when visiting COVID 
positive residents. 


Assisted Living and Memory Care


No residents or staff have tested positive.  



